
 

 

Help us get Digital Sisters re-funded! 

Dear Digital Sisters Network Partner,  

As one of our Digital Sisters partners, you know the amazing impact this program 
has had on your community better than anyone.  

Together through the Digital Sisters program, we have seen and heard so many 
stories of women feeling more empowered, connected, confident and safer  
after participating in your digital skills sessions.  

But, our funding for this important program is due to end on 30 June 2025. 

We want the Digital Sisters program to continue, so we can support even more 
women to build confidence and digital skills. We’ve heard that you want that too, 
and we need your help.  

What we are asking for 

Good Things is advocating for the Digital Sisters program to be funded for a 
further three years, and extended to reach more people in need across the 
country.  

How you can get involved 

Your organisation can help amplify this message with Government and decision 
makers, highlighting the importance of this program. 

Your organisation can help by:  

1.​ Contacting your Federal MP about this program   



 

 

2.​ Sharing stories about the impact the Digital Sisters program has had in 
your community 

3.​ Explaining that more funding is needed to ensure this program can 
continue.   

Attached is a toolkit to support you to do this, including a:  

●​ Tipsheet on how to contact your Federal MP  
●​ Letter template to help you write to your Federal MP -  
●​ Tipsheet on collecting stories and case studies  
●​ Tips and tricks to promote Digital Sisters on your social media channels 

and other communications platforms. 

If you need any extra help or have questions, contact Maria Peter in the Good 
Things team at maria.peter@goodthingsfoundation.org. Thank you for your help 
advocating for the re-funding and extension of the Digital Sisters program. 

Kind regards,  

Jess Wilson (Good Things CEO), Maria Peter and the whole Good Things Team.  
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